
 

 
 
Be an Upstander not a Bystander 
 
 

Our Fortnightly Focus at the Willows, has been a clear message about how to be Safe, 

Respectful and Responsible and stand against Bullying in all forms. During positive behaviour 

for learning lessons, classes listened to stories and songs, and have discussed how they wish to 

feel at school. They have created posters and rehearsed different ways they could solve 

problems, using words. Being an Upstander means helping your friends by diffusing a Bullying 

situation with words and not being physical, not standing by when something is not right. 

 

Year 4 have embraced the PBL focus working hard on posters and practicing kindness and 

sharing ways to support the campaign bullying no way. Each class have different ideas of how to 

teach students what to do if, when they see or are bullied. The classes are working hard on their 

bunting to display in the rooms to remind them of ways to be an Upstander and show kindness to 

everyone and also creating a slogan for their class to share at the upper school assembly next 

week. Please enjoy some images. Well done Year 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 



 
The National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence, is a day for schools, students and the 

community to say Bullying. No Way!  

At The Willows State School, we strive to create a safe and supportive community for everyone and 

encourage a culture of kindness. This year, students will be involved in a range of fun and interactive 

activities to address bullying.  

Friday 18th of March - students will participate in a short Bullying No Way parade with their peers. 

At The Willows we say Bullying. No Way! 

Leading up to the day, students have been creating class pledges to stop bullying and together have 

created a display for their room about what Bullying. No Way! means to them.   

If you need any support or advice please have a look at the Bullying. No Way! Website for parents. 

www.bullyingnoway.gov.au  You are an important part of our work to prevent bullying and respond 

effectively if it happens. Stopping bullying involves everyone.   

Thank you for your support to make The Willows State School a great school for everyone. 

 

75 Star Reward Time – Week 4 

All the students who succeeded in earning 75 Stars participated in 

fun activities to celebrate their excellent effort in learning and 

behaviour. Our classes across the school could be seen enjoying 

each other’s company and sharing lots of smiles. From outdoor play 

and dress ups to computer time, drawing and craft, students had a great time together.  

We are looking forward to seeing everyone learning and continuing their fantastic 

behaviour throughout the rest of the Term. 

 

Bullying No Way National Day of Action – Friday 18 March 2022 

http://www.bullyingnoway.gov.au/


End Term 1 Rewards  

As we near the end of term the 75 Star Reward for students will be occurring soon. These 

reward sessions are always a fun time for both students and staff. They will be held 

towards the end of Week 10. Below are some of the activities that are planned for all the 

students who are displaying positive behaviour whilst learning and have earned 75 Stars or 

more. We are proud to see so many of our students striving to get 75 stars and beyond. 

Easter activities, Craft, Outdoor games, Water play, Technology, 
Board games and Movies 

 

Year levels will also have the Silver Star Reward time which acknowledges students who 

have displayed excellent behaviour for the entire term.  

 


